

TERM 3: THURSDAY 24 AUGUST 2017



MULGOA CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION

It's time to get creative. A local MP has thrown out the challenge to children to create a Christmas card.

We have received an invitation from the office of Tanya Davis MP, state member for Mulgoa, for Junior School students to take part in the Mulgoa Christmas Card Competition.

The competition requires students to submit a piece of artwork (A4 size) which captures the message and joy of Christmas.

Winning entries will be used on the front of the Christmas cards that Mrs Davis will send to members of the Mulgoa community later this year.

The overall winner of the competition will receive a \$50 Toys 'R' Us gift card. There will also be awards for the best entry for the following categories:

- Prep (\$15 Toys 'R' Us gift card)
- Kindergarten to Year 2 (\$20 Toys 'R' Us gift card)
- Year 3 to Year 6 (\$25 Toys 'R' Us gift card)

Winning entries will be announced in the local paper and the overall winner will have their name, age and school name printed on the front of the Christmas card.

Please submit your entries to Mrs Smith by Monday 15 September 2017.